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Friday, February 17, 2017  Term 1 Report Cards go home 

Monday, February 20, 2017  Family Day—No School 

Wednesday, February 22, 2017 School Council Meeting—6:00 pm 

Friday, March 3, 2017   P.A. Day—No School 

Monday, March 13 to 

 Friday, March 17, 2017   March Break—No School 

Wednesday, April 5, 2017  School Council Meeting—6:00 pm 

Friday, April 14, 2017    Good Friday—No School 

Monday, April 17, 2017   Easter Monday—No School 

Monday, May 22, 2017   Victoria Day—No School 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017  School Council Meeting—6:00 pm 

Friday, June 9, 2017   P.A. Day—No School 

Friday, June 23, 2017   Graduation @ Sir Allan MacNab—4:00 to 6:00 pm  

Tuesday, June 27, 2017   Term 2 Report Cards go home 

Thursday, June 29, 2017  Last day of School 

Friday, June 30, 2017   P.A. Day—No school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Chedoke Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child is bringing home their Term 1 Report Card on February 17th, 2017.  This is an 

extremely important time in your child's school life because it is the midpoint of the 

school year.  Your child has officially completed one-half of their school year within a 

particular grade.  It is the ideal time to first of all, celebrate theire successes.  Reflect 

on the Learning Skills and celebrate who your child is, as a learner, in the classroom set-

ting.  It is also a time to set two or three goals for the second half of the school year. 

Sit with you child and create these goals and then, as a parent, check in with your child 

on a daily and/or weekly basis to reflect on the goal(s).  Remember that the entire Che-

doke Team is here to support you and your child as they learn and grow as an elementary 

student. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Day Weekend is upon us.  It is my favourite holiday of the year!  Enjoy your time 

with loved ones.  The weather this weekend looks perfect to simply be outdoors.  Be 

safe.  Create memories.  



 



Creative Kids Design An Ad Contest 

 

Congratulations to Eva M., Danielle B. and Jem Z. for winning the Creative Kids Design An 

Ad Contest. The advertisements that they created will be featured in the Hamilton Spec-

tator on Friday February 24.  

 

 

 

This week the students at Chedoke celebrated 'An Act of Random Kindness".  This will 

continue to be part of the culture at Chedoke School until June.  Talk to your child at 

home about different ways we can show kindness to each other. 

Mrs. Chassie's grade 1's share this with us yesterday:   

“What can you give away a thousand times that you can always get back?” 

A SMILE.   

 

Lates and Absences 

 

Our lates and absences continue to be a challenge for us.  We currently have approxi-

mately 500 students in our school and on average 1/3 of our school is late at least once a 

month and 1/6 of our students are absent.  Thank you for your continued support as we 

work to reduce these numbers. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Ready. Set. JUMP!” 
  

 

Chedoke’s Jump Rope for Heart fundraising total is: 

 

 

$1,065.45!! WAY TO GO!!! 

 

 

We cannot thank your school community enough for its generous contri-

butions and support for the Jump Rope for Heart program this year. 

  

 

We hope to ‘Jump’ again with you next year! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello,  My name is Mrs. Collier. 

 

I am one of the parent volunteers here at Chedoke school,  as well as the Parent Council 

Secretary. I am also a local Thirty-One Gifts consultant. 

 

I would like to share this opportunity to help our amazing school,  by offering part of my 

commission back through fundraising. 

 

Every order made will help.  No matter the value! I am pleased to have the chance to 

work with you all (parents,  staff,  and members of the community), while supporting our 

children. 

 

I will be submitting orders once a month on the 21st. Please follow the link below,  and 

click on "Parties" ,then select "Chedoke School". By submitting all orders at one time,  we 

are saving on shipping costs.  Orders will be directly shipped to school within two weeks,   

and sent home with students, unless otherwise requested. 

 

Thank you again for this opportunity to support our school.  I look forward to working 

with you all in the future. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Collier 

289 439 1185 

https://www.mythirtyone.ca/2603474 

 

 

Thirty-One Gifts  

www.mythirtyone.ca  

More than just a bag 

https://www.mythirtyone.ca/2603474






Westmount News 

 

 

Option Sheet selection support session at Westmount on February 15th in our Learning 

Commons. This will be from 3:15-4:30. 

 

 

May 18, 2017 

9:00 am- 11:00 am New Wildcat Orientation Day 

A fun filled morning that will highlight our program and some of the great things that are 

happening at Westmount. A great opportunity for students to become more familiar with 

their new school. 

 

 

August 30, 2017 

10:00 am- 12:00 pm Grade 9 Welcome BBQ 

This orientation day will include timetable pick up, locker assignments, Ipad distribution, 

picture day and an opportunity for students to navigate their classes before the first day 

of school. 







SCHOOL STORE PRODUCT LIST 


